
 

  
 

The Holland Community Theatre’s Response to the COVID-19 
Coronavirus Pandemic:  The Show Must Go On... Later 

 

It is with a heavy heart that The Holland Community Theatre announces the upcoming production of 

On Golden Pond has been cancelled… or rather, postponed.  

  

This decision was made after careful consideration along with the current recommendations from 

Michigan’s Governor and the CDC. We artists know that the show must go on! And since we love this 

show, we have moved On Golden Pond to the same time slot - Spring/Tulip - Time for the 2020-2021 

season.  
  

As you may know, we recently changed our name back to Holland Community Theatre. We support 

our wonderful community by trying to keep our actors, crews, volunteers, and faithful patrons safe -- 

that’s you! As such, our building is closed until April 30, but if the situation changes, it may be longer. 

  

 
**Once again, please note these dates are subject to change accordingly if there are extensions of the 

Governor’s Orders.** 
  

NEWS FOR PATRONS WITH PRE-PURCHASED TICKETS:  
For those who already have tickets to On Golden Pond, you have the following options: 
 

1. Don’t do anything! Allowing us to keep the money you spent on the tickets will help this small 

non-profit minimize our losses and help HCT weather this pandemic. 

2. Receive a credit for one of our productions next season.  

3. Get a refund of your ticket purchase.  If you would like a refund, just email us by April 10, 2020 

at thehollandcommunitytheatre@gmail.com and add “Refund” to the subject line. 

 

NEWS FOR SEASON SUBSCRIBER TICKET HOLDERS:  
•  Don’t do anything! Allowing us to keep the money you spent on the season tickets will help 

this small non-profit minimize our losses and help HCT weather this pandemic. 
• Use your unused vouchers for one of our productions next season.  
• Get a prorated refund of your unused voucher  ($15).  Refunds must be requested by April 10, 

2020. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We are who we are because of YOU. Stay safe and healthy, 

and… wash your hands! 
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